
 
 

TO TAXPAYERS OF THE SUDITE MUNICIPALITY 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

PUBLIC CONSULTATION MEETING 
 
 
PUBLIC NOTICE is hereby given by the undersigned that the council of the Municipality 
of the Township of Harrington adopted, during the regular meeting held on May 21, 2024, 
the following first draft by-laws : 
 

1) Draft by-law number 307-2024 modifying the by-law on permits and certificates 
number 195-2012 of the Municipality of the Township of Harrington, as already 
amended, in order to ensure its compliance with by-law number 68-20 -18 
modifying the revised planning and development plan of the MRC d'Argenteuil 
(concordance regulation) 
 

2) Draft by-law number 356-2024 modifying the by-law on minor exemptions 197-
2012 of the Municipality of the Township of Harrington, in order to take into 
account the modifications to the Law on land use planning and development (LAU) 
by the bill n0 67 (PL 67) and to modify the content of a request. 

 
 

3)   Draft by-law number 359-2024 modifying subdivision by-law 193-2012 of the 
Municipality of the Township of Harrington, in order to add provisions relating to 
acquired rights for streets as well as modification of the provisions for streets in the 
sector restriction. 
 

A public consultation meeting regarding the said draft regulations will be held on June 4, 
2024, at 7 p.m., at the Lost River Community Center located at 2811, route 327 in 
Harrington 
 
During this meeting, the mayor or designated persons will explain the draft regulations and 
hear people or organizations who wish to speak. 
 
The draft regulations can be consulted directly at Harrington Town Hall located at 2940, route 
327, during office hours. The draft regulations can also be consulted directly on the 
municipality's website under the heading: Documentation and publications/ Municipal By-
Laws/ Draft By-Law at this address: https://harrington.ca/en/municipality/municipal-by-laws/ 
 
 
 
 

https://harrington.ca/en/municipality/municipal-by-laws/


 
 
Given this 27th day of May 2024. 
 
 
 

Mathieu Dessureault Directeur  
Deputy director general 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


